
INSTRUCTIONS FOR THOSE ARRIVING IN ISRAEL FROM ABROAD

Those arriving in Israel, 
from all destinations abroad, 

must, by court order, enter home isolation for 14 days.
Failure to abide by this order is a punishable offense under 

criminal law.

CORONAVIRUS

By law, you  must remain in home isolation for 14 days and 
inform the Ministry of Health at *5400

Stay at 
home!

Instruction for home isolation

To go to the workplace

To go to educational
facilities

To go out in public
spaces

To go to shopping
areas

To go to entertainment
venues

To travel on public
transportation

Forbidden

Do you have 
a fever or a 

cough?

Do you feel well?
You are still obligated by law to undergo home isolation 

Immediately 
inform 

the MDA 
emergency 

services 
station in 

the transit 
hall

What should you do if 
you feel unwell within 
14 days of departure? 

During home isolation take care to protect members of your household
Work absence will be considered absence due to illness upon presenting proof of the date of departure from 

the area you visited.

Call the 101 MDA 
emergency services 

hotline! (do not go to a 
clinic or hospital)

Should it be necessary, 
a paramedic will 

arrive at your home to 
take lab samples and 
provide treatment as 
directed by a doctor.

For a healthier life

MINISTRY
 OF HEALTHFor questions, please call the Ministry of Health hotline at  *5400

Further information on the Ministry of Health website


